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June 12, 2024          
 
Dear Property Owners and Residents: 
 
Subject:  Notice of hydrogeological study 
 
 
We are writing to let you know that Sturgeon County is conducting a hydrogeological (underground water 
bodies) study in your area this year. The NE quadrant ditch at the Intersection of Meadowview Drive and 
Reyda Road has experienced water and icing problems recently and we are investigating remedial options.   
 
Scope of work: 
Hydrogeological Consultants Ltd. (HCL) has been contracted by Sturgeon County to provide a report detailing 
the source and quantity of water and how to alleviate the overland drainage in the ditch. 

What this means to you: 
There will be Hydrogeological Consultants Ltd. project personnel contacting residents to determine their water 
sources and well depths. This will help to identify the source of the seeping without harming the aquifer for 
residents. There may be a test well installation or construction in the Meadowview Drive ditches, but it is not 
expected to affect traffic.  
 
Staying in touch 
After reviewing this letter, we ask that you contact the County Project Manager, Paul Theoret, at 587-984-0463 
or via email at ptheoret@sturgeoncounty.ca. He will provide further details and answer any questions you 
might have.  
 
To stay up to date on all our projects, please visit the road construction project pages on our website at 
www.sturgeoncounty.ca/Roads. We encourage you to sign up to follow this construction project, as well as 
any others that may be of interest, and receive weekly progress email updates. 
 
We appreciate your understanding as we work to enhance Sturgeon County’s infrastructure. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Max Adu-Safo, 
Acting Director, Transportation & Engineering Services  
Sturgeon County 
 
Enclosure: Project Map 
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C:   Mayor Alanna Hnatiw, Sturgeon County 
Councillor Matthew McLennan, Division 3, Sturgeon County 

        Reegan McCullough, Chief Administrative Officer, Sturgeon County 
        Gord Cebryk, General Manager, Infrastructure Services, Sturgeon County 
 
 
 
 
 
Project Area: 
 

 
 


